Attachment B

Colorado Chiropractic Association
The voice of Colorado chiropractic since 1917.

April 6, 2009

To: The Colorado Legislaturé
From: CCA President Steven L. Schuster, DC =

Re: SB 167

The Colorado Chiropractic Association wishes to tharnk Rico Munn and h|s excellent
staff at the Department of Regulatory Agencies, Rep. Kefalas, Senator Boyd and all
the others who worked on the Colorado Chiropractic practice act.

This practice act has provided for reforms in areas such as animal chiropractic.

There are other issues that we expect to work on with allied health providers in the
months ahead to see if we can reach a consensus.

Many doctors of chiropractic worked hard on this and we will continue to be part of
the process going forward. Qur primary goal at the Colorado Chiropractic Association
is to protect the public and provide quality health care in our practice area.

Thank you.
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